WELCOME DECEMBER 17, 2022

e T . Mike Meredith
Praise Team & Congregation

Welcome to the Family....... Ernest, Laura & Estel

Childreri8 SIONY s s Carolina Jimenez
PTAYET .o Mignon Waller
51261151 DR Ernest Gagnon
OffEINNG.vvoeverieiieerieeseee e Mignon Waller

(Loose Offering to Local Conference Advance)

SPEEIE| MUSIE. .cocscsomissssssssres Amaris & Seraphine Popa
SPECial MUSIC....eveeeeeeeseeeeeeeeneeeneneee Mignon Waller
Scripture Reading............ [ Kings1:17-18 & 20 & 28-29

Pastor Jason Belyeu
Decorations on the First Christmas Tree,
Part 4 : Bathsheba

Praise Team & Congregation

BenediCtioN. ..o Pastor Jason

P e -

THE WEEKS AHEAD

First Reading Membership Transfer Into Mt. Dora

Mary Weeks........... from Forest Lake SDA Apopka Church

Lorna AlleN.....ceveveeeeeeneeeens from North Lake SDA Church

First Reading Membership Transfer Out of Mt. Dora

David Crunk ....cccoeevevvversrversnevenne....t0 Belleview SDA Church

Frances Crunk ...cceeceveeeeevevevenvvv .. to Belleview SDA Church

Adult & Children's Sabbath School
From 10:00-11:00 am in fellowship hall

Worship Service 11:30am

Pastor Jason's family will be out of town from
Dec 24 - Dec 30. Please first contact an elder if
you have emergencies requiring pastoral care.

Midweek Bible Study will continue on
Wednesday evening Dec. 28th @ 7:00pm. We will
be studying “The Great Controversy” chapter 24.

This year's special holiday offering will support bring-
ing children to Christ locally and abroad. You can
give anytime between now and Dec 31 by marking
your contribution

"Christmas Is For Kids." For every dollar you give to
this offering:

- .25 will support our church's summer Vacation Bible
School

- .25 will support our church's children's Sabbath
School

- .25 will support safety improvements at
Gateway Christian School

- .25 will support educating students at Holbrook In-
dian School & Adventist Learning Center - Bei-
rut, Lebanon.

Communion on Dec 31 - Let’s end 2022 and
begin 2023 in recommitting our lives to the One
who gave His life for us.

Celebration of Wellness & Blood Drive with Dr. James
Marcum, Feb 4 — Volunteers will be needed to take
two hour shifts at stations and to provide plant based
dishes. Look for more details in the New Year!

Stellar VBS Organization Team - Begin the New Year
helping to plan for a succcessful summer VBS! Join
the orginzational planning team by contacting Pastor
Jason or info@mountdorasda.com. First meeting will
be in late January.




